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There’s still time to read and win with the Library’s annual 
Summer Reading Program! 

 

 

LOUISVILLE, Ky. (July 11, 2023) – There are nearly four weeks left of the Louisville Free Public 
Library’s annual Summer Reading Program—sponsored by the Library Foundation—and that’s 
plenty of time to read and win this summer!  Kids and teens who complete the program will 
receive some amazing prizes, including a backpack (kids) or sling shoulder bag (teens) and 
passes to local attractions and sporting events like the Kentucky Science Center, Frazier History 
Museum, Squire Boone Caverns, Louisville Bats, Racing Louisville FC, and select UofL sports. In 
addition, all completers will receive coupons good for these sweet treats: a Fazoli’s lemon ice, 
an Ehrler’s ice cream cone, a Raising Cane’s lemonade, and a cookie from Georgia’s Sweet 
Potato Pie Co. 

Everyone who completes Summer Reading will be automatically entered for a chance to win 
one of our Grand Prize drawings. Grand prizes for kids and teens include: tickets to Kentucky 
Kingdom, the Louisville Zoo, UofL football, or Kentucky Opera’s “Hansel and Gretel”; arcade, 
bowling, and laser tag at Main Event; a $25 Carmichael’s gift card; or a 1-month community-
wide membership to the YMCA! Teens who complete will also be entered for a chance to win a 
JBL Bluetooth speaker or Nintendo Switch. Kids also have a chance to win tickets for dinner and 
a performance of Elephant & Piggie’s We Are in a Play, courtesy of Derby Dinner Playhouse. 



    
The Summer Reading Program is FREE and runs through August 5. This Louisville tradition 
encourages more than 40,000 children and teens to read for fun over the summer - and that 
means more of our children are going back to school better prepared to learn. Children and 
teens can register online at LFPL.org/SummerReading or stop by any Louisville Free Public 
Library location. So what are you waiting for? Finish reading and start winning today. 
 
For more information on the Library and its resources, visit LFPL.org or call 574-1611.   
 

http://www.lfpl.org/SummerReading
http://www.lfpl.org/

